FSBSC Submission 1245

Kirra Vanzetti

From: R & B Walker

Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 9:43 PM

To: LCSC

Subject: CFA Volunteer -Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services

Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017.

Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill
2017.

As a CFA volunteer with many years of fire fighting/incident experience | have found working together
with other volunteers and career staff successfully, dealing with many situations professionally, | am
apalled at the lack of consultation with CFA volunteers and | urge those who are making these decisions
to stop rushing legislation through parliament and take the time to listen carefully to your volunteer
members, who have successfully protected their communities both suburban and rural all these years.

Provide a volunteer with the best resources, training and recognition, and they will provide service
above and beyond the call of duty, far more than any amount of money could buy.

Signed

Ross Walker

6/7/2017
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